
National Finance Center 

CAPPS Notification 

CORRECTION - 2019 Annual Pay Raise Activities 
TIMELINE 

November 9, 2018 
 
Dear Customer:  
 
NOTE:  The contents of this Kickoff notification and other Annual Pay Raise 

resources can be viewed online via the following link: 

https://nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/PayRaise/. 

This notice is being sent to provide the correct date of the “Kickoff” conference call with 

Agencies for next week.  The attached 2019 Annual Pay Raise Activities TIMELINE was 

revised to reflect the correct date of Wednesday, November 14, 2018.   

If you have any questions/comments regarding this notification, please send an email to 

the Annual Pay Raise Mailbox, Annual.PayRaise@nfc.usda.gov. 

 
Thank You, 
2019 Annual Pay Raise Team  
Attachment 

https://nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/PayRaise/
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